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5160 Knife Club

November 2009 Newsletter

 

Thursday November 5th 2009 we will again meet at the

Woodcraft store on Coburg Rd. at 6 PM.

 

           Joshua Hill will be a guest and new member during the meeting.  He is going to go over how to make
and tie knots with paracord or commonly known as 550 cord.  With this one will be able to tie paracord onto
knife tangs forming a handle.  Paracord also can be used for thongs as well. Please bring a handful of paracord
to the meeting.  If you do not have any then you can buy some at the Army/Navy surplus stores.

 

           Wayne will also be giving a short presentation on finishing wood handles.

 

           If  you missed the sand casting party at Lynn’s, contact Wayne if you want to participate in a catch up
class.  

 

           Don’t miss the meeting, Wayne will have a nice door prize to give away to some lucky person who is
present.

 

We will also discuss possible future hammer-ins and seminars. See you there and be safe. 


